
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 7/12/2017 4:06:33 PM
Subject: FW: Dates for LG

Thoughts?
 

From: Page, Hank [mailto:hpage@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2017 3:27 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Dates for LG
 
Lily,
 
Cyberwoven, the group that has been revamping the Office on Aging’s websites for some time, would like to 
have a get-together for the active agencies that are in the current (but not for too much longer) SC Access 
system / database. This would be an “out with the old, in with the new” type of event to showcase our new 
website’s functions and recruit them to re-enter their information. We debated about transferring the 
information from the old system / database, but decided that it was too outdated; a new start would ensure more 
accurate data going forward. Cyberwoven will be making a presentation to those agencies in attendance.
 
As it now stands, there are 858 active agencies in the system. This number includes non-profits, for-profits, 
government agencies, etc. Some of these are out-of-date / out-of-touch since the system is so old. In meeting 
with Cyberwoven, Rene, Anne, etc., we concluded that we could expect about 200 people to show up (active 
agencies – old and new, partners like AARP, etc.).
 
If you think the Lieutenant Governor would like to be a part, I can provide more information. The tentative 
dates that we’re considering are August 8 and August 10. We’re leaning towards something in the 10:30a range 
at a location around Columbia / West Columbia that is still TBD. Please let me know when you have a chance.
 
Thanks,
 
Hank Page
State of South Carolina
Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging
hpage@aging.sc.gov
803-734-2088 Direct
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